
St Patrick’s RC High School 
Commitment – Peer on Peer 

Abuse.
St Patrick’s RC High School is extremely passionate about our students’ well-being, 
both physical and mental, and we want to ensure our pupils feel empowered and 
safe to step forward and discuss their experiences; this is crucial for our pupils. St 

Patrick’s recognise that Peer on Peer abuse is a societal issue and we endeavour to 
educate our pupils on this issue and prevent any form of abuse. We strive to 

eradicate any form of abuse.

Our commitment is to our pupils and our community; St Patrick’s stands against 
peer on peer abuse or any form of sexual violence or sexual harassment. Through 

our existing practices, high quality PSHE and RSHE curriculum, Safeguarding & 
Child Protection policy and our Relationships, Sex and Health Education Policy, we 

will support and take appropriate actions as required for any breaches of 
expectation or offence caused to others.


